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Notice is hereby given that, RFQ No FTLM/Q56/24/25 Re- Advert, for Supply and delivery of Black
leather chairs at Municipal Council Chamber at Civic Burgersfort, which was published on our website
and notice boards, on the April 11, 2025, has been withdrawn.

For any further assistance, kindly contact, Ms Ntobeng KF, Senior SCM Officer, on 013 231 1000
or by email to kfntobeno@ftim.gov.za .

We apologize for any inconvenience that might have been caused.
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